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I urge the committee to reject this bill. It is important to dispose of electronic wastes
correctly, but it is also important to make solar panels as easily accessible and
inexpensive to Maine citizens. We should remove as many barriers and fees to
owning and installing solar panels as possible. In fact, we should have more rebates
and incentives for them. We need to do all we can to combat climate change, and
widespread use of green energy, like solar panels, is a vital part of that.



